	
	
	



Child Welfare Resource Center
Training Change or Cancelation Notifications
Effective 1/2023


For Participants:


To make sure your training has not been changed in any way due to inclement weather, instructor emergency, or anything else, please check:   


      Your Text/Email Notifications sent from Bridge to see if Workshop has been cancelled 

      Log into www.bridge.pitt.edu and check (Workshop Status)

· Contact your County Training Liaison 

      During Business Hours (Mon-Fri 8-4pm) call the CWRC Front Desk (717) 795-9048



· If there is a possibility of inclement weather and we have the ability to switch the workshop to virtual we will notify you as soon as possible. 
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